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27th November 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to advise you of the forthcoming activities taking place at Greenvale School: -  
 
Inset Day 
On Friday 30th November, there is a staff development day – no school for students.  
 
Greenvale School Family Disco 
The annual Christmas disco will be held on Friday 7th December from 7.00pm – 9.00pm at Greenvale School.   There 
will be a DJ and a pay bar selling wine, beer and soft drinks. As usual there will be a raffle with the main prizes 
donated by Bouygues and Covue IT.  Tickets are now on sale and cost £1 per ticket.  
All students will need to be accompanied by a parent, carer or an adult relative/friend and will need to be supervised 
throughout the evening.  There will also be a stall selling gifts/items donated by Gisela Graham.  
 
Christmas Production 
On Monday 10th December, the Christmas Panto will take place – The Wizard of Oz performed by The Hobgoblin 
Theatre Company (students only). 
 
Christmas Concert 
Students from our music enrichment groups will be performing on Tuesday 11th December at 1:45. All are welcome.  
 
Christmas Lunch  
 
Our Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 19th December to which all students are invited.  Those students 
who normally bring a packed lunch but would like to have a Christmas lunch will need to pay £2.20 for the meal and 
you should advise the school office of this.  
 
End of Term 
On Friday 21st December, there will be an assembly for all students to see short Imovies produced by classes 
(students only).  
 
School will finish at the usual time of 3:15.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lynne Haines 
Headteacher 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
 

Tel: 0208 465 0740 
Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
 Headteacher: Lynne Haines 

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
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